
TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS
All of our employees are screened daily for COVID-19 

symptoms and are wearing their proper PPE.
 

However, employees do have allergies, and as 
humans, we all sniffle and sneeze from time to time. 

Please be kind.
 

Maintain your 2 meters of distance 
and please wear your mask!


